
 

 
 

The Danish Nutrition Society gives 20.000 DKK yearly as travel grants to students at both BSc 

and MSc level who wish to go abroad as a part of their education. The Traven Fund 

supports field work abroad, exchange programs, internships or presentations at scientific 

conferences all in a nutrition related field. 

 

Thursday 18th of January 2018 some of the 2016 and 2017 recipients of the Danish Nutrition 

Society’s Travel Fund will share their experiences of going abroad as a part of their BSc or 

MSc degree. 

 

Venue: Room A009, ground floor, Department of Nutrition, Exercise and Sports. 

Rolighedsvej 26, 1958 Frederiksberg C 

 

Program: 

 

17.00  

“Sustainable School Meals in Sweden” by Tina Bowley, BSc student Global Nutrition and 

Health, Metropolitan University College. 

 

17.25 

 “Implementation of Food-Based Dietary Guidelines - a snapshot of the current status. 

Reflections of an internship with FAO in Rome” by Ashra Khosravi, FAO consultant, BSc 

Global Nutrition and Health, Metropolitan University College. 

 

17.50 Short break with snacks/drinks  

 

18.05 

“Master thesis student at the Danish Cancer Society” by Lene Lerche, Medical Writer Novo 

Nordisk, MSc Human Nutrition, University of Copenhagen 

 

18.30 

“Dietary energy, micronutrients and soil intake as predictors of haemoglobin among 

pregnant women. A prospective cohort study from North-East Tanzania” By Lise Egholt 

Søgaard, MSc Human Nutrition, University of Copenhagen. 

 

 

Please sign up at the SfE homepage www.sfe.dk no later than Monday 15. January 2018 

 

 

http://www.sfe.dk/

